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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Academic Term Schedule 

Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  

5:00 pm (University Community—during term) 
Daily Mass 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  
Saturday - 9:00 am 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon. 
 

Vespers 
Tuesday & Thursday - 6:15 pm (chapel) 

Wednesday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  
 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~  Thursday  1:30 - 3:30 pm  
Or by appointment 

 
New Parishioners 

Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 
To register, please fill out a registration card  

available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  
parish office. 

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 

THE EXALTATION OF  
THE HOLY CROSS 

 

September 14, 2014 
 

We adore thee, O Christ, and  
we bless thee, for by thy cross thou 

hast redeemed the world.  



Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  

PARISH AND SCHOOL STAFF 
 

CHURCH OF SAINT PAUL 
REV. Michael E. Drea, PASTOR  

Rev. Patrick S. Armano, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Mr. Andrew Griswold, OPERATIONS MANAGER 
Ms. Patty Lee, DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 

      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 
Rev. Michael E. Drea, SENIOR CHAPLAIN 

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Ms. Heather Angell, EARTHEN VESSELS DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Mr. William McIvor, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Mr. Forrest Eimold, ORGAN SCHOLAR 

Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 
Ms. Natasha Kahn,  DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 

Dr. Jonathan Wessler, ASSISTANT ORGANIST 
 

 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
Sunday, September 14, 2014 
The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
5:00pm *Memorial: Jean Clarke* 
 

Monday, 15   
*Our Lady of Sorrows* 
 

Tuesday, 16  
*Memorial of St. Cornelius* 
 

Wednesday, 17  
12:10pm *Choir School Fund Intention* 
*Memorial of St. Robert Bellamine* 
 

Thursday, 18 
 

Friday, 19 
*Memorial of St. Januarius* 
 

Saturday, 20 
9:00am *Memorial: John Curran* 
5:00pm *Memorial:  Alice Murdock 
*Memorial of Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-gon and Paul  
  Chong  Ha-sang 
 

Sunday, September 21, 2014 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Pope Francis's Universal  
Prayer Intention for September  

 

“That the mentally disabled may receive 
the love and help they need for 

 a dignified life.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pope Francis's Evangelization   

Prayer Intention for September  
 

“That Christians, inspired by the Word of 
God, may serve the poor and suffering.” 



 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (Grades 1-11) 
St. Paul's parish offers a rich and engaging religious educa-
tion program on Saturday afternoons, taught by students 
from Harvard and MIT.  This program includes Sacramental 
Preparation (First Reconciliation, First Communion, and 
High School Confirmation).  Classes begin Saturday, Sep-
tember 20th.  To register or for more information, please 
contact Patty Lee at pattycl@hotmail.com or (617) 491-
8300 x 304. 
 

PRESCHOOL CATECHESIS - BEGINS  SEPTEMBER 28 

The Harvard Daughters of Isabella are offering a playful 
and interactive Catechesis program for preschool age chil-
dren during the 9:30am Sunday Mass in Rm. 202 of the 
parish hall.  Registered families can drop off their children 
before Mass, and can pick up their child(ren) after Mass. 
Parents who are interested should contact Imani Bunn 
at harvarddaughters@gmail.com. 
 

ENGLISH FOR SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES  
PROGRAM 
Are you looking for a rewarding experience this school 
year?  St. Paul’s is looking for volunteers to teach in its 
English for Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) program, 
offered for adults in the community.  Class meets Satur-
days from 10:00am until noon, beginning October 11 and 
continuing through the university school year.  For more 
i n f o r m a t i o n  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  B e c k y 
at reillyrebeccam@gmail.com.   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Remember, Restore, Renew”  
Restoration Fund Drive 

 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to the many families that have pledged to 
support this effort.  If you have not decided on your 
gift to the drive, we invite you to prayerfully consider 
making your pledge this week.  Please review the 
suggested gift plans and continue the success of our 
campaign by making your gift as soon as possible!  
You may place your “Commitment Envelope” in the 
regular collection at Mass. If you forgot to bring your 
pledge envelope to Mass this weekend, please mail it 
to the parish office this week or bring it with you to 
Mass next weekend. Additional brochures and 
pledge envelopes are available at the entrance to the 
church.  Thank you for considering this request and 
all you do for St. Paul Parish! 

 THE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS 

 

FALL VOLUNTEER/MINISTRY OPEN HOUSE  
Join us on Sunday, September 21st in the Student Lounge 
after the 9:30am Mass and in the Courtyard after the 
11:00am Mass to learn about the various opportunities to 
serve the parish.  There are great opportunities for new 
lectors, Eucharistic ministers and the food pantry. Your 
help is greatly appreciated. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UPCOMING ORGAN RECITALS 
Join us on September 21ST at 3:00pm as John 
Robinson Director of Music, performs Louis 
Vierne’s 5th Symphony Op. 47 in A minor. Or-

gan recitals are performed at St. Paul’s during the year on 
certain Sunday afternoons, played by our team of St. 
Paul’s organists. Mr. Robinson will also be performing this 
organ symphony at Memorial Church, Harvard at 7.30pm 
on Tuesday September 23rd. 

 

Mass of the Holy Spirit to Bless the  
New Academic Term 

for Harvard University and St. Paul's Choir School 
  

Sunday, September 21st - 11:00 AM 
St. Paul's Church - Harvard Square 

  
The Most Reverend Robert P. Deeley, JCD 

Bishop of Portland 
Principal Celebrant and Homilist 

  
Festive Reception to follow 

 

Members of the Faculty are invited to join in 
the procession preferably in academic regalia - 

gather in the Harvard Catholic Center at 10:30 AM. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER LECTURE SERIES 
Who do You Say That I Am?  

Living the Call to Follow Jesus in the World 
 

Presenter: 
Father Anthony Doe 

Archdiocese of Westminster (England) 
Diocesan Spiritual Director and Psychologist  

 
Monday, September 15th - 7.00 PM 

DiGiovanni Hall - Harvard Catholic Center 

mailto:pattycl@hotmail.com
tel:%28617%29%20491-8300%20x%20304
tel:%28617%29%20491-8300%20x%20304


SEPTEMBER 14, 2014 
 

 

 

 

LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR  
The Little Sisters of the Poor in Somerville are currently 
hiring CNAs - all shifts and Dining Aides.  Please contact 
H u m a n  R e s o u r c e s  a t  s m h u m a n r e -
sources@littlesistersofthepoor.org. 
 
 

PARISH OFFERTORY REPORT 
St. Paul’s cumulative offertory for July 1, 2014 
through  September 10, 2014 (10 weeks) was  $49,222.11 
(includes lump sum payments of $4268.75).  The cumula-
tive offertory for July 1, 2013 through September 10, 
2013 (10 weeks) was $ 62,620.57 (includes lump 
sum payments of $18,581.00).  The financial report for 
fiscal year ending June 30, 2013 has been mailed to all 
parishioners in February.   If you have questions about 
Saint Paul’s finances, please ask Father Drea or any of the 
members of the Finance Committee. The members are 
Jim Perrine (chair), Dave Dankens, and Ted Monahan. 
Their contact information can be obtained from the par-
ish office. 

 

   WHAT’S HAPPENING 
       AT ST. PAUL’S… 

 
 
 

 

FALL TERM SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE  
The Fall Term Mass Schedule has begun.  Sunday Masses 
will be as follows: 

Saturday Vigil - 5:00PM 
Sunday Masses - 7:30AM, 9:30AM, 11:00AM  

Solemn Mass, 5:00 PM - University Community Mass 
Weekday Masses - Monday-Friday at 8:00AM &  

12:10PM; Saturday at 9:00AM 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 
We are happy to say that the Church will reopen this 
weekend and that Mass will resume in the upper Church 
this Monday!   
 

ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
Don’t forget about the St. Paul’s Giving Kiosk - you may 
have seen the kiosk in the vestibule! This new device of-
fers parishioners a new means by which to make offer-
tory donations via credit card.  All donations made 
through the kiosk are credited to parishioner accounts.  
The kiosk also allows visitors the chance to make contri-
butions.  Check it out! 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one,  please con-
tact Nancy Nicolaou at (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS INSTITUTE PRAYER 
GATHERING   
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute prayer gather-
ing will meet Sunday September 21st from 3:00pm - 
4:30pm in St. Paul Parish Center Chapel. Dorothy C. Buck 
will lead the prayer gathering for peace and reconcilia-
tion among all faith traditions especially in the Middle 
East and the Holy Land. Further Information: Leave a 
message on this Voice Mail: 781 395-4391 or email Dr. 
Dorothy C. Buck at dorothy@dcbuck.com.   See informa-
tion about the Badaliya Prayer on the web-
site: www.dcbuck.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 SEPTEMBER SPECIAL SECOND COLLETION  
  

MIDDLE EAST COLLECTION 2014 
SEPTEMBER 14 
Cardinal Seán O’Malley has  authorized a special collec-
tion to be taken this weekend for the humanitarian relief 
and pastoral support of our affected brothers and sisters 
in the Middle East.  All monies collected will be distrib-
uted by USCCB to Catholic Relief Services and other 
Catholic agencies working in partnership with the local 
church to meet the most urgent needs facing the people 
in Iraq, Gaza, Syria and surrounding countries where refu-
gees have fled.  We thank you for your support! 
 
CLERGY HEALTH AND RETIREMENT TRUST  
SEPTEMBER 21 
Next week, the diocese-wide collection for the Clergy 
Health and Retirement Trust will support the health and 
well-being of our 628 Boston priests. Our priests have 
been there when we needed them. Now, it is our turn to 
help fulfill the promises made to ensure the highest qual-
ity of care and quality of life for them when they need us. 
All are welcome to make a gift online at 
www.clergyfunds.org or use the in-pew envelopes pro-
vided. Be sure to watch the short video at clergyfunds.org 
to see how your contributions help to support Regina 
Cleri, the residence for Senior Priests in Boston which is 
currently celebrating its 50th Anniversary.  Thank you in 
advance for your generous and prayerful support of our 
priests. 



HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER NEWS 
 

Student News   

 

MASS OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 
Bishop Robert P. Deeley, JCD will be the principal cele-
brant and homilist at the Mass of the Holy Spirit on Sun-
day, September 21st, 11:00am, to bless the 2014-2015 aca-
demic year.  Bishop Deeley was appointed as Bishop of the 
Diocese of Portland, Maine in February 2014.  A reception 
in the Parish Courtyard will follow Mass.  Academics are 
encouraged to bring academic regalia without mortar 
board but are welcome to process without regalia as well. 
Please assemble by 10:30am in the Harvard Catholic Stu-
dent Center at 20 Arrow Street.  The Entrance Procession 
will begin from there.    

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL 
SCHOOL STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, AND YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS   
 

Upcoming Masses on Campus 
St. Paul’s 5:00pm Mass in the upper Church starting on 
Sunday, August 31, 2014. 
HBS Mass: Sunday,  September 14: HBS Chapel, 8:00pm 
(Except on September 21: Mass of the Holy Spirit at 
11:00am, St. Paul’s Church).  
HLS Mass: Alternate Sundays 6:30pm, Wasserstein 1010:  
September 14, 18, October 5, 19, November 2, 16 and De-
cember 7 
HKS Mass:  September 17 Littauer-332  
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YOUNG COUPLES AND NEW FAMILIES: A WORK IN  
PROGRESS 
Please join us for a newly engaged/married couples and 
new parents for fellowship and potluck-style food at 
6:30pm in the Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street on Sat-
urday, September 20, Thursday, October 23, Saturday, 
November 15 and Thursday, December 4. Thursday din-
ners start at 6:30pm and Saturday dinners start at 6:00pm.   
StPaulYoungCouples@googlegroups.com 
 

SAVE THE DATE—RED AND WHITE MASS 
The Red and White Mass for Law and Medical School stu-
dents and professionals will be celebrated on Sunday, Oc-
tober 26 at the Cathedral of the Holy Cross, 1400 Washing-
ton St, Boston.  A luncheon will follow at the Seaport Ho-
tel.  Information on how to register to follow.   
 
 

GETTING MARRIED?   
If you are getting married and need to take a Marriage 
Preparation Program, we have one for you.  The next Pre 
Cana class is on Saturday, November 1 and Sunday, No-
vember 2.   For information and to register, please e-mail 
Nancy Nicolaou at nnicol@stpaulparish.org.  If you are in-
terested in being a host couple, or have questions on mar-
riage paperwork, please contact Fr. George Salzmann at 
gsalzmann@gmail.com or (617) 491-8400 ext. 326.   
 

GSAS BRUNCH 
GSAS CSA invites all graduate students and young profes-
sionals to join them for brunch every Sunday following the 
9:30am Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule.  
 

UNDERGRADUATES 
 

BLESSING OF DORM ROOMS  
“Lord, be close to your servant, who lives in this room 

and asks for your blessing.” (From the Book of Blessings) 
Would you like to have your dorm room blessed by one of 
the priest chaplains? Is so, please contact Fr. Mark Mur-
phy, Undergraduate Chaplain by email: harvard-
p r i e s t @ g m a i l . c o m  o r  p h o n e :  ( 6 1 7 ) 
491-8400, ext. 341 to schedule a time for the blessing. 
 

LATIN MASS 
This Sunday, September 14, there will be a traditional Latin 
Mass celebrated here at St. Paul's at 7:00pm.    

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL SCHOOL  
STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, YOUNG PROFESSIONALS  
DINNERS — COME ONE COME ALL!   
Join us on Thursday, September 18.  We gather at 
7:00pm and dine at 7:30pm in the Student Lounge at 20 
Arrow Street.  Mark your calendar for future dates: Octo-
ber 9, 30, November 20 and December 11 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER LECTURE SERIES 
Who do You Say That I Am?  

Living the Call to Follow Jesus in the World 
Presenter: 

Father Anthony Doe 
Archdiocese of Westminster (England) 

Diocesan Spiritual Director and Psychologist  
Monday, September 15th - 7.00 PM 

DiGiovanni Hall - Harvard Catholic Center 
 

THEOLOGY ON TAP 
Join us on  Wednesday, September 24, 2014 for Theology 
on Tap at 6:30pm, John Harvards. Prof Ann Orlando of St 
Johns Seminary will speak on, "St Augustine:  Who Is He 
and Why Does He Matter?" 


